
BEFORE THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 

IN RE: 

PETITION OF TENNESSEE WASTEWATER 
SYSTEMS, INC., TO AMEND ITS CERTIFICATE OF 
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY TO INCLUDE 
THE MOSLEY FARM SUBDIVISION IN 
WILLIAMSON COUNTY, TENNESSEE 

)
)
)
)
)
)
) 

DOCKET NO. 
24-00014

NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE CLOSURE OF DOCKET 

This matter is before the Tennessee Public Utility Commission upon a letter 

requesting to withdraw its March 26, 2024 petition filed with the Commission by 

Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc., on September 30, 2024. In its letter, TWSI states 

that the project developer is no longer pursing development of the property or 

subdivision. Upon review, it is determined that Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.’s 

request is well-taken and should be approved. The docket is administratively closed. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 
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